
RAMS 2nd of May 2023, Club Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Started @ 7:00pm with 19 members present, meets the Quorum requirement of 12 for business. 
Adjourned 7:20pm (20 minutes) 
 
New Members:  None 
 
Club Recognition: Message from President Howard Bass: 
1. Howard Bass recognized Chris Baker for work on the Hawks Hangar project. Tim Anderson for the Windsock. 

  
Happy April 2023 Birthday to the following Pilots! 

 
 
 
 

Let us know if any Birthday was missed 

Prior Meeting Minutes: Unanimously Approved, Ken Means & Nick Nicholson; motion to approve & second 

Treasurer Report: Unanimously Approved, George Welcome & Randy Covington; motion to approve & second 
 
Old Business:  
1. Howard took a vote for the purchased fertilizer.  Unanimous Vote- Gray. Kirby & Ken Kiser motion & second. 
2. New Grill purchase was discussed.  Pricing will be acquired and then voted on in June. 

a. George Welcome wants to buy the old club grill for $50 after a new one is purchased. 
 
New Business: 
1. Load of #5 Gravel was discussed.  Pricing will be checked and voted on in June.  
2. Handicap Ramp was discussed for the Hawks Hangar, will revisit in June.  George Welcome & Butch Pendergrass 

brought up for discussion, all thought a ramp would be a great idea. 
3. Discussion regarding the tearing down of the old heli-deli.  Butch and others will meet to decide the best avenue. 

 

 
Adjournment: Motion to close our April 2023 Meeting ---  Ron Melaga and Ken Kayser ---- motion to approve & 
second. Unanimously approved @ 7:20pm 

 

50/50 Drawing:  Winner, Winner! $66.00 to the Club,  Bruce Jansen donated the entire amount to the Club! 

Submitted Mike Holbrook 5/2/2023 

May Birthdays 
    
James (Sonny) Branch 
James Miller 
Robert Hawks 

 


